
June 19, 2020 
 

Dear Class of 2020, 
 
First of all, CONGRATULATIONS!!!!!!!!! WE ARE SO PROUD OF YOU! We loved seeing you celebrate 
during Diploma to Door and were uplifted by the widespread community support of our graduates. 
 
While Tuesday was a new beginning for all of you, it wasn’t the end. We are still looking forward to an 
in-person ceremony on July 16th! The plans are in the works at the district level and will be communicated 
as soon as approval is granted by the state. On our end, we will continue to keep you updated via Remind 
and our website as new information becomes available. That also applies to Senior Trip refunds. We know 
that Lenape families are awaiting the return of these funds and appreciate your patience. At this time, t​he 
school has not yet received refunds from all of the companies involved in the trip. A representative from 
the district has been following up frequently.​ ​As soon as these funds are received, the school will begin 
issuing student refunds. Checks will be mailed to the first address listed under each senior’s contact 
information in Genesis. If you have any questions regarding this, please contact Mr. Laddey 
( ​bladdey@lrhsd.org​). 
 
As a class, you tirelessly fundraised to cut down on the costs of prom. Since this event was unable to 
happen, we wanted to ensure that the funds intended to bring you together as a class were put aside for 
that same purpose. Our plan is to leave all of the funds bookmarked for prom to a class fund that can be 
used for another event of your choosing. Many community members have discussed hosting a one year 
reunion, and that will be completely up to you. Your President and Vice President, Jevon Torres and Regan 
King, will be leading this initiative moving forward. Our hope is that you can all come together as a class to 
make memories in whatever way you think is best. 
 
Once again, thank you for an amazing four years!!!! We are hoping to see as many of you as possible on July 
16th for a final goodbye! 
 

All the best, 
Ms. Dimmig and Mr. McAneny 

Senior Class Advisors 
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